
	
	
	
May	13,	2020	
	
Dear	Students,	
	
As	is	always	the	case,	I	pray	that	this	email	finds	you	and	your	family	well.	
		
The	recently	enacted	Coronavirus	Aid,	Relief,	And	Economic	Security	(CARES)	Act	provides	
a	Higher	Education	Emergency	Relief	Fund	(HEERF)	designated	to	assist	institutions	of	
higher	education.		At	least	50%	of	funds	a	school	qualifies	for	must	be	provided	in	the	form	
of	direct	grants	to	students	“…for	expenses	related	to	disruptions	to	their	educations	due	to	
the	COVID-19	outbreak,	including	things	like	course	materials	and	technology	as	well	as	
food,	housing,	health	care,	and	childcare."	The	University	of	Scranton	created	the	CARES	
Act	Emergency	Grant	to	make	qualified	grants	to	students.		
	
The	Act	requires	schools	to	document	and	report	justification	for	grant	expenditures.	All	
eligible	students	should	report	individual	student	expenses	using	a	simple	online	
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If	you	have	any	questions	about	applying	for	this	grant,	please	contact	the	Financial	Aid	
Office	at	570	941-7701	or	finaid@scranton.edu.		
	
Once	again,	I	hope	that	you	and	your	family	are	well	during	this	difficult	time.	Please	know	
that	I	continue	to	pray	for	you	every	day.	

Sincerely,	

Scott	R.	Pilarz,	S.J.	
 


